
March Thirteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty One

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:
I am pleased to enclose my check for six hundred 

sixty dollars ($660.00) for the Dane Cann.

The "Edwards Collection" still holds my attention. 
When I am next in Boston I will call. It will be a tremendous 
addition to my collection.

I had a most interesting exhibit of my silver at the 
Newport Red Cross Chapter on Sunday of last week.

Sincerely yours,

CCM: abs

Enclosure

I am,
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